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June 24, 2008 
 
 
Mayor Sullivan and Members of City Council 
City Hall 
Vancouver, B.C. 
 
Dear Mayor Sullivan and Members of Council: 
 
Re:  Youth Services Review 
 
The Board at its regular meeting on Monday, June 23, 2008 passed the following 
motion: 
 

THAT the Board endorse the recommendation in the City Council 
report, entitled Youth Services Review, dated June 9, 2008. 

 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Susan J. Mundick 
General Manager 
 
cc: Judy Rogers, City Manager 
 James Ridge, Deputy City Manager 
 Jody Andrews, Deputy City Manager  
 Laurie Best, Director of Communications 
 Jennifer Young, Assistant Director of Communications 
 Marg Coulson, City Clerk  
 Ken Bayne, General Manager 
 


